
From: Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Date: September 17, 2010 12:28:22 PM CDT
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth News

Dear Labyrinth Friends,

I hope you've been checking the LNN Calendar frequently.  Events have been coming and going so fast that I can 
hardly keep up.  There is no way I could possibly tell you about all the interesting labyrinth events.  I've added a lot of 
new fall events recently.  This is a very busy time for labyrinth walkers as we try to get in a few more outdoor walks 
before winter and indoor events are beginning.  

This afternoon is the monthly labyrinth walk at Sacred Heart Medical Center in Eugene.
Tonight there will be a labyrinth presentation by Crystal Dawn Walker at St. Gabriel's Episcopal Church in Portland. 
  Details of these and other interesting events can be found on the LNN Calendar page
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html   Are your events listed?????

New Pictures
Pictures from LNN's summer pilgrimage to the Grotto are now online.

LNN Photo Pages:  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html

Food Labyrinth in Port Orford = Big event in a little town.  See the photos!

You're Invited to an Open House at new Sophia Center

Sophia Center is holding a 22nd anniversary open house event at our new location: 4535 NE 13th Ave. Portland, OR 
97211. It is a drop in  held on Sept. 19th between 1-6pm. People can bring a snack to share. Tours of the house and 
also a visit to our in-house sales room are encouraged. Hope to see some of the network members then. Many 
blessings, Kathryn

Tuesday, September 21 - International Peace Day!   
Labyrinth celebrations in Newport & Eugene

or walk a labyrinth wherever you are
Wednesday, September 22 - Autumn Equinox

Two New Labyrinths to Celebrate

Have you seen Paula's new labyrinth at Labyrinth House in Portland, OR?
She'll celebrate the equinox with a big Community Labyrinth Walk 

with the Portland Threshold Choir

Another new labyrinth just completed in Bellingham, WA
Project Labyrinth's Ribbon Cutting Ceremony and Fall Equinox Celebration

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html


Saturday, September 25
Celebrate Another New Labyrinth in Eugene, OR 

St. Matthew's Episcopal Church
Labyrinth Walk with Variety of Live Music

Free Event
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